
Beneficiary Support Feedback Request 

Date: __________ 

To: [Beneficiary's Name] 

From: [Your Organization's Name] 

Dear [Beneficiary's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to gather your feedback on the 

support and services you have received from us. 

Your insights are invaluable in helping us improve our programs and better serve our 

beneficiaries. We would appreciate it if you could take a moment to share your thoughts on the 

following: 

• Your overall experience with our support services. 

• What aspects of the service did you find most helpful? 

• Are there any areas where you think we could improve? 

• Any additional comments or suggestions you may have. 

Please feel free to respond to this email or contact us at [Your Contact Information]. Your 

feedback will be kept confidential and will be used solely for the purpose of improving our 

support services. 

Thank you for your time and assistance. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization's Name] 

[Your Organization's Contact Information] 


